
 

 

BOROUGH OF CARROLL VALLEY 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

TUESDAY, JULY 5, 2011 – 7:00 P.M. 
BOROUGH OFFICE 

 
MINUTES 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting could not convene as there was not a quorum.  However, members in attendance 
were addressed by Resident William Reinke, 16 Persimmon Trail in regard to a change in zoning 
whereby chickens would be permitted in residential areas.  Members invited Mr. Reinke back to 
their August 1, 2011 meeting to address the full group. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________   

      Gayle R. Marthers, Borough Secretary  


